
WHAT TO DO IF YOU TRAVEL FROM AREAS OF INFECTION BY THE NEW CORONAVIRUS AND YOU 

HIGH TEMPERATE COUGH OR SHORT BREATH? 

If you experience symptoms of respiratory illness during the flight, notify the board personnel 

immediately. 

If you are already at the airport, do not leave the airport and seek permanent medical service at the 

airport. 

If you're at home, don't go anywhere. Avoid contact with other people. 

Call your physician or emergency medical service by phone. Inform them about your stay in the risk 

area. 

Wash your hands frequently with soap and water. If not available, use alcohol-based disinfectants. 

When coughing, cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or use a sleeve, not your hands! 
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